The Capital District Jewish Holocaust Memorial presents

A WEBINAR WITH

DR. STEPHEN M. BERK

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21st at 7:30 PM



This year marks the 75th Anniversary of the end of World War II

Dr. Stephen M. Berk, professor of History at Union College, will speak about the end of the war, the liberation of Auschwitz, the start of the Cold War and the Nuremberg Trials.

THIS EVENT IS FREE & OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. TO REGISTER, PLEASE VISIT:

https://bit.ly/30ly8MX

Registration is required to access webinar link & passcode

SCAN TO REGISTER

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY